CONNELLSVILLE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

732 ROCKRIDGE ROAD CONNELLSVILLE PA 15425 Phone 724-628-3300 Fax 724-628-9002



11 March 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

In response to numerous inquiries from our families and in an effort to streamline communication along with providing a more timely report card to parents, Connellsville Area School District is piloting an electronic report card distribution for the third nine weeks. The end of the third nine weeks is March 25, 2019. An electronic notification will be sent to all parents and guardians when the report cards are available to be accessed in Alma.

You may access your child's report cards via Alma by doing the following:

- Visit http://www.casdfalcons.org/alma/;
- Click on the link for your child's school;
- Login with your assigned username and password;
- Click on your child's name on the left toolbar;
- Click on the "report cards" tab to view the report card.

We are happy to provide you physical copies of report cards by contacting your child's school. If the pilot process is successful, electronic report cards will be implemented for the first, second and third nine weeks of the 2019-2020 school year. Fourth nine weeks grades will continue to be printed and sent home.

We hope this process is beneficial for parents and guardians and we welcome your feedback on the process to constantly improve.

Sincerely,

Mr. Joseph A. Bradley, Superintendent of Schools

best & Bearles